
Hello members! 

I start my letters all the same:  It is crazy how much time has gone by!! I hope everyone enjoyed the 
last weeks of summer and you are looking forward to a great Fall season! 

But before we get to that: 

There are so many to thank for the event, clinic and show LIDA put on in August! 

A HUGE Thank You to Robin Forster and Sagaponack Distillery for hosting the Summer Soriee with 
special guest Cesar Torrente on Aug. 12th.  There was great food, including amazing cheeses 
donated by Mecox Bay Dairy, great people and great discussions.  These discussions were 
informative and addressed so many questions asked regarding judging, training practices and 
Olympic outcomes.  

The following two days, Cesar worked with LIDA members – all had amazing rides!  Even with venue 
adjustments that had to be made, it all worked out and we are very excited to have Cesar back 
several times next year!!  Thank you Cesar, for your time, understanding and expertise that helps us 
all become better riders!   

And the following Saturday, Aug 17th, we had our 2nd LIDA schooling show, hosted by Norwest Farm.  
Thank you to them and the LIDA team for providing a great day of showing for the membership!  We 
look forward to seeing everyone (and others) at our next show on Sunday, September 15th  hosted 
again by Norwest!  Thank you, Norwest, for your continued support and please know it is so greatly 
appreciated!!! 

Next up: this weekends clinic with Jordan LaPlaca.  This is a traveling clinic and will be at 4 different 
venues.  It will start in Bridgehampton and we will be working our way over to Riverhead.  If anyone 
would like to audit, feel free to reach out to me and we can make that happen for you.  Ride times 
will be emailed in a separate email. 

Then it’s October! CRAZY!!!! 

October 12th and 13th  is the Anne Gribbons Clinic, hosted by Amanda Rossiter Dressage at her 
beautiful facility in Riverhead.  Only 8 rides will be available each day and will be first come, first 
served. Cost is $475.00 per ride for members, $550.00 for non-members.  A non-refundable deposit 
of $300.00 is required to hold your spot. 

And then it’s the Dressage Derby on October 27th!  More to come on that after this month’s show. 

That’s a wrap…. For now… don’t worry….I’ll get as many wordy letters out as much as I can!! 

If we don’t see you this weekend, we hope to see you next Sunday at the next LIDA schooling show! 

 

  “You can, you should, and if you’re brave enough to start, you will.” 

-Stephen K   

 



Jordan LaPlaca Clinic 

Saturday, September 7th and Sunday, September 8th  

 

Saturday, September 7th  

8:00 – Carli - TRC 

8:45 – Carli – TRC 

9:15 – Carli – TRC 

10:00 - Carli – TRC 

11:00 – Robin – Swan Creek 

12:00 – Kelly – Mecox Bay Farm 

1:00 – LUNCH 

2:30 – Svenya – Blue Ribbon 

 

Sunday, September 8th  

8:00 – Carli - TRC 

8:45 – Carli – TRC 

9:15 – Carli – TRC 

10:00 - Carli – TRC 

11:00 – Robin – Swan Creek 

12:00 – Kelly – Mecox Bay Farm 

1:00 – LUNCH 

2:30 – Jackie – Tuthills Lane 

3:15 – Jackie - Tuthills Lane 

4:00 – Jackie -Tuthills Lane 

4:45 – Jackie -Tuthills Lane 
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